
 

An Important Message From the President:  

Additional COVID-19 Measures 

Dear ACC Community, 

Mandatory quarantine for those who have travelled outside of Taiwan 

On Sunday, the Board of Governors decided to expand the restriction on Club use which 

goes into effect on Tuesday (see below). In addition to no guests, and Members following 

the Taiwan Centers of Disease Control requirements on self-quarantine, the ACC requires 

that any Member who themselves have traveled to any overseas destination within the last 

14 days not use the Club. This extends to Members who live with anyone who has traveled 

overseas within 14 days. Further, the Club requires Members to monitor and follow Taiwan 

Center for Disease Control guidelines for self-quarantine and health monitoring. On behalf 

of the Board of Governors, I would like the community to work to protect our most 

vulnerable Members even more. We hope that a strong ACC community will endeavor to 

do what we can to protect our Members, their children and our staff. 

Guest ban goes into effect on Tuesday March 17th. 

 

As previously mentioned, the ACC is suspending visits from reciprocal clubs as well as 

visits by Members’ guests.  This means that the Club will be exclusive to Members only 

for the foreseeable future.   

 

Members visiting the Club during this period are doing so on the basis that they are 

following all government and Club guidelines on quarantine and self-health 

management and their use of the Club is their legal representation to this effect. 

 

These temporary measures will remain in place at least until Monday April 13th.  

Meanwhile we will continue to monitor information provided by the government and will 

return to normal operations when prudent.  A summary of our COVID-19 measures, 

including all e-newsletter updates, may be found on our website - Coronavirus 

Precautionary Measures – Live Updates 

 

We ask for your cooperation with these measures which are being implemented to protect 

all members of the ACC community. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mike Brennand 

President  

https://www.americanclub.org.tw/events/2033/05/coronavirus-precautionary-measures-keep-updating/
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